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24 September 2007 
 
District Governor Su Ming Chen 
566 Fenglin 2nd Road 
Daliao Shiang 
Kaohsiung 
Taiwan 831 
 
Dear District Governor Chen and Rotarian Pan: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that General Secretary Ed Futa, acting on behalf of the RI 
Board of Directors, has approved the addition of District 3510 to participate in joint 
Youth Exchange activities through Rotary Youth Exchange Multidistrict Taiwan of 
Districts 3460, 3470 and 3490. 
 
We will include Rotary Youth Exchange Multidistrict Taiwan of Districts 3460, 
3470, 3490, and 3510 in the next edition of the List of Youth Exchange District 
Committee Chairpersons and Multidistrict Officers for 2007-08. Please send us the 
names and complete contact information for the chairs you would like listed. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Youth Exchange program. If you have any further 
questions and concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. I may be reached by 
phone at (847) 866-3421 or by e-mail at marie.robinon@rotary.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Marie Robinson 
Correspondent, Youth Exchange 
 
 
 
Cc: Kuang-Hsiung Lai, District 3460 Youth Exchange Chairperson 
 Jung-Chu Wang, District 3470 Youth Exchange Chairperson 

Pei-Ying Lang, District 3490 Youth Exchange Chairperson 
Steel Wan-Te Lin, Chair Rotary Youth Exchange Multidistrict Taiwan 

 
 
 
 


